
The Institute for Safety and Health Management
Seats New Board Members and Elects New
Chairperson

Pinkie Wood Presents Plaque to John Principe for 2
years service as ISHM Chair

At an in-person meeting in Indianapolis
ISHM welcomed new board members
and elected Pinkie Wood as Chairperson

YUMA, ARIZONA, UNITED STATES,
October 4, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ --
Pinkie Wood, CSHM, CST, CSST has
been selected as the Chairperson of the
Board for the Institute for Safety and
Health Management (ISHM). A U.S.
Navy veteran, she is the Safety Director
for Hourigan Construction Company
where she is responsible for the day-to-
day safety management of multiple
jobsites, employees and subcontractors.
She manages anything relating to OSHA
or VOSH inspections, and also serves as
the company representative for
explaining and showcasing Hourigan’s
Safety program to current and potential
clients.


Her first order of business was to present a plaque to John Principe for his 2 years of service as the
ISHM Board Chair.


The other officers elected are: 

John A. Principe III, CSP, CSHM, CSSM, CHCM, Immediate Past President

Dan Blankfeld, CSHM, CSMP, SMS - Vice Chair

John Faulconbridge , CSHM - Secretary

George Schuschereba, CSHM - Treasurer


From the Chair:

I would like to take a moment of your time to introduce myself.  I am Pinkie Wood, and I have worked
in the construction safety field for over 20 years. I’ve been a member of ISHM for the past several
years.  My husband and I live on the East Coast, and together we have raised 6 children.  We also
have 18 grandchildren, including 1 great grandchild.

I am very excited to be your Chair for the next two (2) years.  I have met many wonderful people
within our organization, and look forward to meeting many more.  ISHM is an outstanding association
that gives us access to extremely dedicated safety professionals from many different skill sets.  

We have some new and exciting changes happening now and in the future.  There are a few areas
that we want to concentrate on over the next several years, and those topics include:


http://www.einpresswire.com


•	Giving back to our ISHM society with a mentorship program;

•	Finding innovative ways and opportunities to grow our community;

•	Obtaining feedback from members on what is important to you as a member of ISHM; and

•	Most importantly, let’s make sure that when safety management certification is talked about, ISHM is
always the go-to organization.

These initiatives give us the chance to get many people involved in shaping our organization that may
not yet have had the opportunity.  Anyone looking to participate is welcome to contact us, and
together we’ll determine how your skill set can best serve our organization.


Larry Curtis, CEO of ISHM says "Pinkie has been the most active Board Member over the past two
years. Her contributions and enthusiasm have immeasurably improved ISHM. I look forward to
working with her."
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